
 

 
MEMORANDUM 

 
 

DATE:  January 14, 2016 
 
TO:  Dan Duchniak, General Manager 
 
FROM:  Kelly Zylstra, Technical Services Manager 
 
RE: Main Street (GLCD0005) Water Main Replacement Project  
 
 
The bids for the Main Street, Clinton to Barstow Utility and Street Improvement project will be opened by 
the City at 11am on Friday, January 15, 2016.  
 
I will prepare an updated memo with the results and revised suggested motion when the bid tab is available 
from City Engineering. The updated memo will be emailed to the Commissioners, uploaded to Granicus and 
available at the meeting. The Board of Public Works should take action at their January 21st meeting; with 
action by the Common Council scheduled to occur at their February 2nd meeting. 
 
The project is one of the Distribution System Projects (DSI) for 2016. We are replacing the existing 12-
inch and 10-inch diameter mains installed in 1909 with a 24-inch main. This project is a continuation of 
the last two Downtown projects and is listed as Segment AC in our Master Planning documents.  
 
At the December 2015 meeting, the Commission approved the project including our labor, construction 
costs, and the 1% city administration fee for a total not to exceed $792,600 using the monies budgeted 
in account #3431. 
 
Recommended Motion:  Move to approve the unit price contract with ______________________ in the 
amount of $___________________ for the Waukesha Water Utility’s portion of a City of Waukesha Public 
Works contract for Main Street, Clinton to Barstow Utility and Street Improvements. 
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